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Major Resurfacing Works on A63 Selby Bypass 

Following the success in Selby of the Tour de Yorkshire, for which the Bypass works were suspended, 

work started in earnest on the long-awaited repairs this week, with a full road closure in place to ensure the 

safety of the workforce and the travelling public due to the extent of the depth to be planed out. This closure 

will also assist in the work being undertaken as efficiently as possible. 

 

 
 

In order to ensure the road is open as soon as possible, contractors are working between the hours of 7am 

and 7pm. In terms of work undertaken this week the sections have been measured and marked out. 

 

                         
 

The plant / machinery is planing out the existing carriageway to a depth of 270mm, so far  600 tonnes have 

been removed and transported off site. 

 

                     
 

 

Highways Officers continue to monitor traffic congestion throughout the day and the timings on the traffic 

signals at the Toll Bridge have been extended to reduce traffic queues coming in to Selby from Barlby 

Road. Once again, we would ask people to be patient whilst these long awaited works are undertaken in 

order that the bypass is repaired and reopened in July. 

 


